
Announcements 

July 14, 2019 
 

 

Today is our annual parish festival. Everyone is invited to the fun, food-

filled event. Enjoy yourself! 
 

Even though our 2019 in-church CSA collections have ended, you are still able to 

make CSA contributions on-line. 

 

We need a sponsor for the August 11 Sunday meal. Please see Suzan Anderson if 

you are able to sponsor one of those meals. 


